
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF HEARING 
July 20, 2017 

10:00 A.M., 2360 Rayburn House Office Building 
 

 
TO: Members, Subcommittees on Agriculture, Energy, and Trade and Health 

and Technology  
 
FROM: Rod Blum and Aumua Amata Coleman Radewagen, Chairmen 
 
DATE: Thursday, July 13, 2017 
 
 
The Committee on Small Business Subcommittees on Agriculture, Energy, and Trade and Health 
and Technology will meet for a joint hearing titled, “21st Century Medicine: How Telehealth Can 
Help Rural Communities.” The hearing is scheduled to begin at 10:00 A.M. on Thursday, July 
20, 2017 in Room 2360 of the Rayburn House Office Building.   
 
The hearing will focus on the current utilization of telehealth services and how expansion of 
telehealth services could benefit small businesses and rural communities. 
 
A staff briefing will be held at 2:00 P.M. on Monday, July 17, 2017 in Room 2360 of the 
Rayburn House Office Building.  
 
If you or your staff have any questions, please contact Sharon Utz, Senior Professional Staff to 
the Committee, at 202-225-5821. 
 


